July 20, 2013:
On July 20, 2013, OMPA received the construction permit (air permit) for the Charles D. Lamb Energy Center. The construction permit (air permit) will set the emission limits that will be allowed for the plant.
This is a key milestone for the project and will allow OMPA to proceed with construction as planned.
Once the plant is complete and becomes operational, the construction permit (air permit) will convert into the operating permit.
We will continue to post updates regarding the construction of the Charles D. Lamb Energy Center as we receive them.
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